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Closure of the Holy Year of Mercy in Bethlehem
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Bethlehem

Columbus, OH 43214 - Bethlehem - South Africa

 

In the Diocese of Bethlehem, the year of mercy was officially closed on diocesan level on the 08th
October 2016 at the Shrine of our Lady of Bethlehem. There has been many Pilgrims who participated
at the closing celebrations. Bishop Emanuel Kekerta from India was present and He delivered the
Homily for the day.

Many Priests administered the Sacrament of Reconciliation whilst the Bishop of Bethlehem Jan De
Groef, M.Afr and the visiting Bishop administered


